
LETTER OF CONCERN

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

August 2, 1999

Mr. Ed Fuchs
Vice President and General Manager
Wyatt Energy, Inc
280 Waterfront Street
New Haven, CT 06512 CPF No.  19602C

Dear Mr. Fuchs:

As a result of your May 17, 1999 letter regarding your interpretation of the jurisdictional
responsibilities of the United States Coast Guard as they relate to your facilities, we 
contacted Captain P.K. Mitchell, Commander, Group/Marine Safety Office, Long Island
Sound, New Haven, CT.  His attached written reply, file #16600, dated July 22, 1999 is
explicit and self-explanatory.

Accordingly, with reference to our original Letter of Concern, CPF No. 19602C, dated
April 2, 1999, we are requesting for the second time, that you provide this office with a
“Compliance Plan” as outlined in our previous letter.

If we do not receive your Compliance Plan within thirty (30) days , please be advised
that we may determine that it is necessary to initiate enforcement action to be taken in
accordance with Part 190, “Pipeline Safety Programs and Rulemaking Procedures”,
Subpart B - “Enforcement”.

Sincerely,

William H. Gute
Eastern Region Director
Office of Pipeline Safety

Attachment (1)


